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 (
TRAVEL VACCINATION CHARGES
Please note that all chargeable travel vaccinations are now payable in advance
.
) (
CLOTHING
Please can
 we 
ask
 patients to w
ear appropriate clothing 
for examinations
 such as knee injections, blood pressure, 
etc.
 Thank you
) (
PRESCRIPTIONS
With effect from 1
st
 April
 2016 the
 price of a prescription was increased to £8.40 per item.
) (
ESCRICK
 
FOYER
The tiles at the entrance to the surgery at Escrick have been replaced.  The previous tiles became 
slippy
 when wet
 so these have been replaced with new anti-slip tiles and not only are 
they 
more practical but they look great too!
) (
ESCRICK CAR PARK
The work to the car park at Escrick has now been completed.  The car park has been re-lined, incorporating more disabled spaces and no parking areas to make accessibility easier.
) (
POST OFFICE PRESCRIPTION COLLECTIONS
Please note that anyone collecting prescriptions from Riccall or North Duffield Post Office will now be asked to sign a collection slip.  Any prescriptions which have not been collected within 2 weeks will be returned to Escrick where they will be available for collection. 
) (
TRAVEL HEALTH
Please allow as much time as possible for travel assessments as some vaccine schedules take a month or more.  
Giving us as much detail as p
ossible helps e.g. actual regions/areas you are visiting rather than just countries.
If travelling to a rab
id country you should carry an antiseptic solution so, if you are bitten, wash wound thoroughly with soap and water, apply the antiseptic solution, then seek medical advice immediately.
Always apply sunscreen firs
t, then insect repellent on top.
Further information is available at 
www.fitfortravel.nhs.uk
)
